
Squirrels Class Newsletter 
Friday 27th September 2024 

What has been happening this week?  

In English…This week we described the outfit Halibut Jackson will wear to the party and 

have written a letter to the Queen!  

 In Maths…Year 1 have been counting backwards and forwards to find one more/less. Year 

2 have been using a part, part whole model to write expanded number sentence such as 

80+4 =84.   

In RE...We learning our ‘Big Question’ was Who do Christians believe created the Uni-

verse? We then analysed some art work and decided what God what be most proud of. 

We did some amazing painting to show our understanding.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award– Maria for always showing our school values, Sid for always showing 

respect and being so polite.   

Work on the Wall– Amelia for her super maths work. Leo for his excellent (and very neat) 

part, part whole models.  

Reminders & Messages  

Our (Squirrels) first Farming school session will be on Thursday 17th October.  

 Wednesday 2nd October- Stay and play for Pre school children- spread the word. 
Call office to book a place 

 

Thursday 3rd October- Provisional date for individual and sibling school photos 

Friday 4th October Grandparents Tea 

Thursday 17th October Open Afternoon- All welcome- spread the word! 


